Cuevas, Veronica@Waterboards

From: Steven Johnson <sjohnson@healthebay.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 11:36 AM

To: Cuevas, Veronica@Waterboards

Subject: RE: Burbank WRP - Tentative Non-NPDES WDR & Water Recycling Requirements

Thanks Veronica,
Never hesitate to ask if we might have comments, we can always be missing something!

We're quite supportive of any efforts to recycle water. Do you expect any opposition to the project?

Steven

STEVEN JOHNSON | WATER RESOURCES POLICY ANALYST
- Main Office

1444 9th Street
~ Santa Monica, CA 90401

T:310.451.1500 x 189 | F: 310.496.1902

healthebay.org € ©®

From: Cuevas, Veronica@Waterboards [mailto:Veronica.Cuevas@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 11:17 AM

To: Steven Johnson

Subject: Burbank WRP - Tentative Non-NPDES WDR & Water Recycling Requirements

Good morning Mr. Johnson,

| was wondering if Heal the Bay was planning on submitting any comments with respect to the renewal of the Burbank
WRP WDR/WRR which will allow the City of Burbank to recycle more of its tertiary treated water. Comments are due by
5 PM on March 23, 2016.
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Water Resource Control Engineer

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 West 4" Street, Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Phone (213) 576-6662

FAX (213) 576-6660



